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Route X26
becomes route SL7

 

From Saturday 19 August, route X26 is renumbered as route SL7.
Please look out for the new number on the front of buses and on other 
travel information tools.

Route SL7 runs an express bus service between West Croydon and 
Heathrow Central. It serves the same stops as route X26, except the last 
stop at West Croydon has moved (about 175 meters). Alight at stop BB (in 
the bus station on St Michael’s Road) instead of WN (on Wellesley Road).
Some stops in Kingston, New Malden, North Cheam, Teddington 
and Wallington Green are renamed to better reflect their locations. 

Buses on route SL7 will run an enhanced service every 15 minutes
all day every day instead of every 30 minutes on route X26. 
Around half of the buses will have dedicated luggage space for customers 
travelling to and from Heathrow airport. Please make use of the space. 

There are currently no other changes to the service.

Route SL7 is part of Superloop, a proposed network of express bus 
routes that would help improve connections and journey times 
between key outer London town centres and transport hubs. 

 

 

 

 

For more information on route SL7 and Superloop, 
visit tfl.gov.uk/superloop
Check your travel at tfl.gov.uk/buses
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